
 SPRING MEETING 

     Cuddington Park Golf Club 
    Thursday 28th   October 2021 

 
 

 

The winners Anne and Eileen with their salvers and Gerry Ross 

I am pleased to report on a Spring Meeting that was in fact played in the Autumn at Cuddington Golf 

Course.  Originally scheduled for 15th April – Covid restrictions played a hand and we were forced to 

reschedule.   Final entries totalled 60 ladies representing 22 Clubs, and included 5 Cuddington members, 

playing a 4 Ball Better Ball with full handicap allowance with a 2 Tee start off the 1st and 10th.  In the event 

the weather was fine, albeit with a fresh wind but no rain.  

In the absence of Cuddington's Lady Captain who was holiday, Cathy Graves kindly acted as ‘starter’ on 

the 10th Tee – I bought her a small gift at a cost of £12.   

Cuddington was is really good condition for the time of year, but they are plagued with ‘crows’ stealing 

balls in play….most ladies lost balls particularly on the 7th Hole! 

Prizes were John Lewis Gift Vouchers plus Sanctuary toiletry products.  Total spend on prizes including 

prize ‘bags’ was £250. 

The hospitality afforded by Cuddington Golf Club was exceptional, nothing was too much trouble.  The 

meal was excellent a two course savoury hot & cold buffet lunch, and a selection of sweets to follow – 

coffee and their whole approach was very professional.  Many ladies thanked the Society for running 

such a good event. 



  

 
 
This event would not have been so successful had it not been for the excellent team helping on the day.  

My thanks to Suzie Gordon and Sue Bower who worked all day from registration to compiling results;  

Joyce Jarvis and Sara Brown who ran the ‘ball sweep’ and managed to raise  a profit of £190 for “Battle 

Back”.  Gerry as always gave total support all day.  Last, but not least, Jeannette and Vicky who kindly 

played to make up a 4 Ball.  Jeannette also managed to sell some merchandise before she went out to 

play.  What a team!! 

Thank you one and all - it was a pleasure to work with you all. 

Pat McNeil – Organiser 

                     

                   Second Place: Sally and Danit with Gerry  Third Place Caroline and Claire with Gerry  

FIRST PLACE  CLUB POINTS 

Anne Gayford Purley Downs 44 

Eileen Hessey   
   
SECOND PLACE   

Sally Gesua Richmond 43 

Danit Birn  Roehampton  c/b  
   
THIRD PLACE   

Claire Charlier Clandon Regis 43 

Caroline Warren   
   
FRONT NINE   

Heather Fuminger Surbiton  24  

Sue Hawkins   

   
BACK NINE   

Debbie Murray Cuddington 21 

El Rhodes  Bletchingley  



  

 
 
 


